
We hope everyone is feeling refreshed and ready 
to take on 2025. This past festive season was a 
busy time for The Lunch Club, as we participated 
in two wonderful Christmas lunches for our 
beneficiaries.

DECEMBER 19TH 
We assisted Spires  
with their annual  
Christmas lunch at  
St. Leonard’s Church  
Hall. Over 70 attendees,  
including many homeless  
individuals, enjoyed a hearty Christmas  
meal in good company. Thank you to Spires 
and their amazing team for inviting us to be 
part of such a special day. We look forward 
to continuing to work together in 2025.

Happy New Year  
from all of us at The Lunch Club!

THANK YOU 
We’d like to give a big thank you to Waitrose, 
A A woods, and ROCC for providing us with 
funding for this festive day. And, of course, 
a big shout out to all the volunteers who 
helped on both days – we couldn’t have  
done it without you.

CHRISTMAS EVE 
We hosted our  
own Christmas lunch  
at The Woodlawn’s Centre,  
where 57 beneficiaries enjoyed a meal 
prepared by our volunteers. 

The day was made even more festive with 
a raffle featuring over 30 prizes, generously 
donated by local businesses and supporters. 
Thank you to SW16 Bar & Kitchen, Roots, 
Italian Bistro and Nando’s for their generous 
raffle contributions.

AS WE CLOSE OUT 2024, WE’RE 
DEEPLY GRATEFUL TO OUR 

FUNDERS AND SUPPORTERS FOR 
THEIR CONTINUED BACKING. 

HERE’S TO GROWING TOGETHER 
AND MAKING AN EVEN BIGGER 

IMPACT IN 2025!

www.thelunchclub.org.uk


